
1. The council planned and executed our first elections, and a byelection, for parent 
members and executive positions using the bylaws created in the previous year. 

2. The council held 11 meetings, with childcare provided, throughout the year and all were 
well attended. 

3. Council hosted fundraising and community engagement events such as: 

1. fall fun run 

2. winter craft night 

3. movie night 

4. disco night 

5. multiple pizza lunches, popcorn and freezie sales 

6. spring fun fair 

4. Council financially contributed to the following initiatives that were identified as 
priorities by families and faculty: 

1. athletics equipment 

2. graduating class composites 

3. recognition ceremony items  

4. field trip busses 

5. in-school arts experience 

6. scientists in the classroom 

7. silver birch book club trip 

8. classroom supply supplement 

9. classroom computers supplement 

10. book fair top-up 

5. The council waived the fun-fair admission for families in need 

6. Sept 2019 election has been planned 

7. Council did not carry through with a planned parent engagement presentation for which a 
PRO grant was issued 

8. Council devised a protocol for the Tiago Daycare parents to have access to fundraising 
opportunities during Council events 



9. Council agreed to an updated School Statement of Need 

10. Council started posting public documents on the school website for easier access 

11. Council wrote two letters to speak out against education cuts and requested the 
Superindendent to reconsider cuts to ISP 

12. Council offered low cost spirit wear drive that was well recieved 
 
 


